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Sunday  PENTECOST   

9th May  Day of Prayer for the Church 

   10.00 am Mass 
  
Monday   Mary, Mother of the Church 

10th June  No Mass 
 

Tuesday    St Barnabas, Apostle 

11th June  9.30 am Mass 
 

Wednesday   Feria 

12th June  6.30 pm: Adoration 

            7.00 pm Mass 

 

Thursday   OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, ETERNAL HIGH PRIEST 

13th June  9.30 am Mass 
 

Friday  Feria 

14th June  9.30 am Mass 
 

Saturday  Feria 

15th June  9.30 am Mass 
 

Sunday  THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

16th June  Day for Life 

   10.00 am Mass  
 

 

Confessions: 10.00 am Saturday,  

before Mass on Tuesdays, Thursdays  

Fridays at 9.00 am, and before  

Sunday Mass 

(at other times on request) 
   

 

 



Prayers for the Sick - GDPR Legislation  

Please remember that the written consent of those who are ill (they and they alone can 

give it), is required before their names can be published in the Parish Newsletter. (To 

simplify this there are forms available on the porch table which just require a signature.) 

 
During the Week at St Anthony’s 

 

Sunday 16th June:  Day for Life.  Day for Lifethe day in the Church’s year 

dedicated to raising awareness about the meaning and value of human life at every stage 

and in every condition. The Church teaches that life is to be nurtured from conception to 

natural death. The Catholic Bishops of England and Wales, Ireland and Scotland have 

agreed that the theme for Day for Life 2019 will tackle the reality of   domestic abuse.   
 

One in four women and about one in six men suffer from domestic abuse in their lifetime. 

Two women are killed every week in England by a  partner or ex-partner.  Bishop John 

Sherrington, bishop responsible for Day for Life said “These shocking statistics call us to 

fight against the scourge of domestic abuse.  For those who are experiencing domestic 

abuse, the home is far from being a place of security and self-fulfilment.   . . . . . We want 

to raise awareness in churches which would be a step  towards addressing this serious 

moral and social problem. Our aim is for anyone experiencing domestic abuse to feel able 

to have confidence within the Church setting.” 
 

The Secretariat of State of His Holiness Pope Francis sent the following message of 

support, “His Holiness Pope Francis sends his cordial best wishes to all those 

celebrating the 2019 Day for Life in England and Wales, Ireland and Scotland.” 
 

The Retiring Collection, taken in all parishes next Sunday, will be used to help raise 

awareness of domestic abuse. 

 

* * * * * 
 

Notices 
 
Summer Concert 
With the New Park Singers, at St Anthony’s, on Thursday 11th July at 7.30 pm.  Tickets 

£5.00, (including refreshments).  All proceeds are in aid of parish funds, so please come 

and support us and enjoy the singing!  

 

Children’s Liturgy 
A reminder that the Children’s Liturgy is intended for children who are aged four and 

over. Children should be confident enough to attend without a parent, although you are 

very welcome to take them in for the first time 

 
Hospital Chaplains 
Castle Hill Hospital - Fr Frank Gallagher 847763, Hull Royal Infirmary - Fr James 

Benfield - 329100.  Please contact the chaplain if you or a  relative would like a visit 

from a priest or Holy Communion when in hospital.  The hospital staff no longer notify 

the chaplains.



Catholic Youth Club 
A Youth Club has been started in the Marist Parish Hall on Fridays at 7.00 - 8.30 pm.  It 

is for Year 5 and older young people. For further information please call or text Michelle 

on 07803 165640 or http://hullcatholics.weebly.com/youth 

 
Prayer Groups 
Second Friday of Month: Divine Mercy Group 7– 8.30 

  

Last Friday of Month:  Marian Prayer Group 7-9pm 

 

                                                                            

News from CAFOD 
 

The Time is Now - Mass Lobby of Parliament 

On Wednesday 26th June there will be a Mass Lobby of Parliament. As it is not practical 

for many of us to go down to London it is possible to join thousands of others to demand 

that politicians take action on climate change and protect our environment, by signing the 

petition online. Go to cafod.org.uk/climatelobby   
 

Our Common Home - Holy Island Pilgrimage 

Climate change destroys God’s precious gift to us - creation.  This point was firmly made 

at the Storey Lecture by Professor Paul Rogers,   Emeritus Professor of Peace Studies at 

Bradford University and Global    Security Consultant with the Oxford Research Group. 

Climate change, political unrest and economics are all linked.  This will be the theme of 

this year’s CAFOD Pilgrimage to Holy Island on Saturday 22nd June.  The walk across 

the sands begins at 11.30 am opposite the white refuge point. For those not walking there 

will be a liturgy in St Aidan’s RC Church at 12 noon.  Holy Mass will be celebrated in St 

Mary’s Priory Church at 3.00 pm by Fr Chris Hughes. All are welcome.  For more    

information: call 0191 3844847 or  

email: hexhamandnewcastle@cafod.org.uk. 
 

Candlelight Funds 
These are special funds in memory of a loved one who has died, where all donations in 

their name are combined to make a long term difference to the world’s poorest 

communities. You could have an online page where family and friends can make 

donations to celebrate a birthday or anniversary, share photographs or leave messages.  

There are some   leaflets on the table in the porch explaining more about Candlelight 

Funds. 
 

 
 

 
 


